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WOODBINE SCHOOL RECEIVES SURPLUS US SENATE COMPUTERS 
 
Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce the office of U.S. 
Senator Robert Menendez has announced the receipt by Woodbine Elementary 
School of five computers for classroom use. These computers were made 
available through the “Computers for Schools” program run by the United States 
Senate Sergeant at Arms which channels surplus computers from the Senate to 
classrooms across the country. Each year, the Senate Sergeant at Arms office 
allows Senators, based on seniority, to donate five computers each to five public 
schools, for a total of 25 computers. 
 
 
“We have worked closely with Senator Menendez on many concerns for the 
welfare of both our school district and the Borough generally, and we thank him 
for his selection of Woodbine as one of the five municipalities in the state to 
participate in this program,” noted Mayor Pikolycky. “Senator Menendez has 
been fully supportive of our efforts to assist the school district, in particular our 
Community School concept, by any means possible during these trying financial 
times.” 
 
 
 


